
 NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING, SMART SCHOOL BOND ACT 
NORWICH CITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 

NORWICH, NEW YORK 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN, that a public hearing of the Norwich City School District, New 
York will be held in the Board Room, 89 Midland Drive, Norwich, New York, on Wednesday, 
October 21, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. for the transaction of business as authorized by the Education 
Law, including the following items: 
 

1. Discuss plans regarding the Smart School Bond Act. 
 
By Order of the Board of Education 

City School District of the City of Norwich, Norwich, New York 

Joni Figary, District Clerk 

DATED:  October 2, 2020 

PUBLISH:    October 7, 2020 


